Intermec Technologies Corporation
9680 old Bailes Rd Fort Mill SC29707 South Carolina United States

Date: January 4, 2017

We, Intermec Technologies Corporation declare that the device does not support any non-US
channels in all the operational mode(s) for the following product.

FCC ID: EHA-R59113DB

If you should have any question(s) regarding this declaration, please don’t hesitate to contact
us. Thank you!

Name: Ricky Liu

Title: Sr. Compliance Engineer
Tel: +86-512-82256802

Fax: +86-512-62571517

E-mail: Ricky.Liu@Honeywell.com




